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PRE-DISASTER MITIGATION GRANT PROGRAM 
2019 NOTICE OF FUNDING OPPORTUNITY 

 
 

Open Application Period for the Pre-Disaster Mitigation Assistance Program  
Begins September 30, 2019 

 
 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has announced the opening of the FY 2019 
Application Period for the Pre-Disaster Mitigation Grant (PDM) program. FEMA’s Notice of Funding 
Opportunity (NOFO) is attached and can be found at www.grants.gov. 

The Florida Division of Emergency Management (FDEM) is soliciting eligible subapplicants to prepare 
and submit subapplications for the PDM grant program. All subapplications must be submitted to 
FDEM via FEMA’s eGrants grant application system on or before November 12, 2019 by 5:00 PM 
EST.  
 
A schedule of webinars supporting the FY2019 Notice of Funding Opportunity and eGrants is 
attached. Information, training, and resources on FEMA’s grant application system are available on the 
FEMA website at https://www.fema.gov/application-submittal. In addition, please see the attached 
eGrants Subapplication Process Guidance.  
 
The attached FY 2019 PDM Grant Program Fact Sheet provides Key FY 2019 PDM Grant Program 
Changes and FEMA’s evaluation criteria and priorities. Detailed information regarding Hazard 
Mitigation Assistance can be found at https://www.fema.gov/hazard-mitigation-assistance. 
 
Contact:  If you have any questions about this program, please see the attached Non-Disaster 
Grant Programs Project Manager Territorial Assignments Map for the contact information for 
the project manager assigned to your community. 
                  
 
Attachments: 
2019 Pre-Disaster Mitigation Assistance Notice of Funding Opportunity 
2019 eGrants Subapplication Process Guidance 
2019 Pre-Disaster Mitigation Assistance Fact Sheet 
Non-Disaster Grant Programs Project Manager Territorial Assignments Map 
 


